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Dear Legislators, 

 

I hope this message finds you well! I am writing to express my enthusiastic support 

for the repair of the Osborn Pool. 

 

As a premier club in the Northwest region, the Bellevue Club—recognized as a Gold 

Medal Club by USA Swimming and ranked among the top 50 in the nation—thrives 

on the strong support of our community. Over the years, our team has participated in 

numerous competitions and training trips at Osborn Pool. The opportunities this 

facility has provided to our youth are immeasurable, creating lasting memories that 

connect generations. 

 

We wholeheartedly support the rebuilding of Osborn Pool and are excited about 

collaborating with the swimming community in Oregon in years to come. Together, 

we can continue to foster a vibrant environment for our young athletes! 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

  

 

  

 

Abi Liu (she/her) 
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Bellevue Club Swim Team 
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